
 
 

 
 

April 18, 2023 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Washington Office of the Code Reviser 

FROM:   Rules Coordinator  

SUBJECT:   Rescind CR-102, WSR  23-07-107 

 
 
Due to new and substantive changes to WSR 23-07-107, Bellevue College’s Library Media Center 
WAC, since filing on March 20, 2023, we respectfully request that our CR-102 be rescinded. We 
anticipate submission of a new CR-102 in the next day or two. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Contact me if additional information is required: Lori 
McRea Keller, Associate Director of Policies & Special Projects, loreen.keller@bellevuecollege.edu 
or 425-564-6155. 
 
Signed, 

 

Rules Coordinator 
Bellevue College 
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